
Mr. John Cheever 
Cedar Lane 
Ossining, NY 

Dear Mr. Cheever: 

July 5 , 1977 

We are delighted you'll be here on July 21 for the Prose Workshop
We've enjoyed the luxury of rejecting poor applications and certainly 
hope the thirty enrolled will give you a good time and workout. 

My husband, Louis Calabro, and I hope you'll join us, with John 
Gardner and the Delbancos, for dinner the 21st. If that does not suit 
your travel schedule do let me know and we'll rearrange the date. 
I've made certain it can suit your workshop schedule. If it's ok, no 
need to reply, we'll just look forward to meeting you then. 

I hope your travels were exciting and that Ossining looked good 
to you on your return. 

CG/jw 

Best regards, 

Christine Graham 
Director 


